
 

 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 

The August meeting of Saluda Business Association will NOT be held on 
August 6 as planned. 

 
INSTEAD, we are hoping that you will all attend one of the public meeting 

being held for the Saluda Grade Trail. At the meetings, groups will be 
sharing the results of the year-long study about the proposed trail.  

 
You have two options for attending a meeting: 

 
August 6 at 6 PM at Polk County High School in Columbus 

August 13 at 6 PM at Gramling United Methodist Church in Inman 
 

Again, both options are open to the public. We hope that we see a lot of you 
there! 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Stephanie Winterrowd, President 
www.saluda.com 

 

https://7v9zx8cab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001yyW5RSjE87zMSdG2eR7suiXQOK2xDqI5clY_bjAFVVs26ikGpBm-EnnRLx-Qkqg3Y-SnEIhVUg8md40peEsqVKePHLF7RYcYFTUq9_Ujhr0Ho8tfyJwgBKMaVa8JqoQ3p31XxnSODnm8C50xla4oXA==&c=L7K-WS_rHr9CWludTJRPGnNvZh24uzSTDzA6CwI5ucC8lzg35uF2rg==&ch=W4f3AzCufHdy47_nf37zrXZGdpKEoDWwBPLPEEKpaefTpSiqsvPqRA==


 


